
From: Bert Miller  
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 8:20 PM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Subject: Shoshone Travel Management Comment Letter 
Attachments: Western Chapter-Shoshone Forest Travel Mgmt letter.pdf 
 

Please see my attached comment letter for the Shoshone Forest Travel Management Revised 
Proposed Action. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Bert Miller 
Western Chapter of Snowmobile Associations Chairman    




